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July 13th, 2025 

 

To:  
Dr. Steven Fleischman 
American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists 
409 12th Street SW,  
Washington, DC 20024-2188 

 

Dr. Fleischman, 

 

Stanton Healthcare is a life-affirming nonprofit women’s medical clinic with locations 
throughout the United States and internationally. We hold third-party accreditation 
through the Accreditation Association for Ambulatory Health Care (AAAHC), and we are 
committed to providing exceptional care that meets nationally recognized standards of 
excellence. 

Stanton specializes in serving women facing unexpected pregnancies, offering 
professional medical services, practical and emotional support, wellness care, and a 
special outreach to refugees and marginalized communities. All our medical 
professionals are fully licensed and credentialed, and our Medical Director is a board-
certified OB-GYN with 35 years of experience. 

As part of our continuum of care, Stanton—and many other life-affirming medical 
clinics—offers Abortion Pill Reversal (APR). APR is a scientifically supported, evidence-
based medical protocol that uses progesterone, the natural hormone that sustains 
pregnancy. When administered appropriately, APR has successfully helped more than 
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7,000 women globally carry their pregnancies to term, with no documented harm to 
mother or child.  

The American Association of Pro-Life Obstetricians and Gynecologists (AAPLOG) 
publicly supports the use of APR. 

We have included a video testimony from one of our own clients, Jamie, who chose 
APR and gave birth to a healthy son, Magnus — one story among thousands. These 
powerful experiences should not be dismissed or silenced. 

 

QR code video link to Jamie's story 

 
ACOG’s public statements regarding APR are deeply troubling and, we believe, both 
misleading and harmful. ACOG has described APR as “unproven and unethical,” 
claiming that “there is no scientific evidence or data to prove that medication abortion 
‘reversal’ is effective” and warning that such procedures “could be dangerous.” 

These assertions are not only scientifically inaccurate; they also contribute to policies 
and actions that limit women’s access to reproductive health options—including 
lawsuits in California and New York, and legislative efforts in Colorado to ban APR 
entirely. 

This is not only troubling—it may violate federal law, which prohibits interfering with 
any person or organization seeking or providing reproductive health services. 

In the interest of promoting medical integrity and ensuring that women have full access 
to all their reproductive healthcare options, we respectfully request a face-to-face 
meeting with ACOG leadership. We look forward to bringing a delegation of physicians, 
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researchers, APR clients, and public health experts to engage in an open, evidence-
based dialogue regarding APR and its role in women’s healthcare. 

Stanton eagerly awaits your response and the opportunity to work together in 
supporting informed choices and compassionate care for women. Contact information 
is listed below.  

 

For the women we serve,  

 
Brandi Swindell 
Founder/CEO 
Stanton Healthcare 
Stanton Public Policy Center 
 

Contact Information:  

Atalie Snyder 
Director of Community Outreach 
Stanton Healthcare 
Atalie@StantonHealthcare.org 
208-608-3431 

mailto:Atalie@StantonHealthcare.org

